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EXTRA SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:

Attached is the description of a project that will take approximately 100 - 200 hours on evenings and 
weekends.  If you are interested (and qualify) contact Aimee with the necessary requirements.

PHOTO MEMORIES OF RETIREMENT PARTY :

It was a full house or should it be said Javits Room on January 9th when we celebrated the retirements of 
Dennis and Brigitte.  As Dan so aptly said - the libraries have lost some irreplaceable staff.  The 
experience of these two staff members spans a combined amount of 70 + years (almost one person's 
lifetime).

The decor, breakfast food, and tributes that were given all contributed to a magnificent celebration!  Thank 
you to the SET Team and Hanne for her ingenious book theme.  All our social events can't be beat.
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